
  

 

Truck hauling occurs Tuesday, March 5 

Starting early on Tuesday, March 5, crews will begin hauling wastewater from the MCES wastewater 
pumping station (lift station) on Lilac Lane using large tanker trucks. 

This hauling operation is needed to complete installation of the temporary wastewater conveyance 
system along North Shore Drive. Hauling will start in the morning and continue into the evening. 

 

What’s coming up next? 

• Crews will test and activate the temporary wastewater conveyance system. 

• Pipe assessments and testing on the existing corroded pipe along North Shore Drive will occur in 
March. 

Reminder: please take extra care when driving through the construction zone. 

Example of a tanker truck 




